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Miss Laura Gilpin
P. 0. Box 1173
Santa Fe, New Mexico

Dear Laura

We have just become the owners of the "Rio Grande" and want you to know 
HOW PROUD WE ARE TO BE NUMBERED AMONG THE FRIENDS OF THE AUTHOR OF SUCH 
A WONDERFUL BOOK. YOU ARE CERTAINLY TO BE CONGRATULATED AND HIGHLY COM­
MENDED FOR YOUR FINE ACCOMPLISHMENT. IT IS LIKE YOU NOT TO BE SATISFIED 
WITH LESS THAN PERFECTION. We CAN APPRECIATE WHAT A TERRIFIC JOB IT MUST 
HAVE BEEN.

Hoping it will bring you the success you deserve and wishing you a very 
happy New Year in which Florence joins me, I am

Sincerely

Arthur A.- Fisher
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